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Please print the following press release in the next two issues.  Also, to be visible, if possible print on page 1.  Thank you very much.

ORANGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL REGISTRATION


[bookmark: _GoBack]The Orange Public Schools will have rolling registration for new K-6 students. To begin the registration process, please visit the registration page for your child's school at www.oess.org  and fill out the online registration forms. Please prepare the documents listed and a representative will contact you to set up an appointment. Between July 8th and August 1st, registration appointments will be held at Peck Place School, 500 Peck Lane, Monday through Thursdays from 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.  From August 8th on, registration appointments will be held at your child’s respective school.  

PLEASE NOTE:  Parents are requested to bring child’s original birth certificate, proof of 
                             residency, physical and immunization records at the time of 
                             meeting.



Dr. Vince Scarpetti
Superintendent of Schools

Cc: School Administrative Assistants, School Nurse									
